
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: January 21, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Industrial, Sports and Entertainment zones infrastructure project update. This item has been 
discussed numerous times in committees and Board meetings. The CEQA, acquisition and design 
processes continue. Robert Bendorf has been replaced as the interagency project manager by Ryan 
McNally. I continue to meet weekly with the design group and Regional Wastewater group. We have 
received some of the rights-of-entry permits back signed by the landowners involved so that we may 
start the geotechnical work on their land. The Yuba Water Agency and the County are in the process 
of having a feasibility study done for local financing for construction of the infrastructure.    

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

None 

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

None 

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 


